






































Vera Kolias

From: Ray Bryan <raylbryan2@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2018 6:49 AM

To: Vera Kolias

Cc: Tom Madden; klein23; Mike Park
Subject: Re: AP-2018-001

Hi Vera,

Thank you for the information. The Historic Milwaukie Land Use Committee met and voted to appeal. We met April
29th at 10:30 am. Those in favor were Gary Klein, Tom Madden, and Ray Bryan. Mike Park was not able to attend.

We did not vote at a regular NDA meeting.

Thank you,
Ray

On Wed, May 2, 2018 at 11:26 AM, Vera Kolias <KoliasV@milwaukieoregon.gov> wrote:

Hello Tom and Ray,

The appeal hearing of the land use application for the Ledding Library (CSU-2018-002) has been scheduled for Tuesday,
June 5, 2018. This allows the hearing to be held within the required 120-day time frame of the land use application.

The 20-day notices will go out as required.

Although you told me that the NDA met to discuss and vote on submitting the appeal, | neglected to ask for
documentation of the NDA’s meeting date and vote. Please email me with the date of the meeting and the vote that
was taken to submit the appeal application. | need that for the land use file.

Thanks very much,

Vera

VERA KOLIAS, AICP
Associate Planner

503.786.7653



City of Milwaukie

6101 SE Johnson Creek Blvd = Milwaukie, OR 97206

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd.



